
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Matsuura at Colorado State University visited our office 

On Wednesday, October 4 in 2023, Mr. Max Matsuura, Director of Global Outreach for Veterinary 

& Biomedical Sciences at Colorado State University, visited FAVA One Health Fukuoka office. 

When President Kurauchi attended the annual convention of the American Veterinary Medical 

Association in July of this year, he visited Colorado State University, which has one of the best 

veterinary schools in the United States and the One Health Institute. 

Mr. Tanaka, Deputy Director of Fukuoka Institute of Health and Environmental 

Sciences, was invited to the meeting to exchange opinions on the One Health Center, 

which will serve as the core facility for the promotion of One Health in Fukuoka 

Prefecture. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also visited the Fukuoka Prefectural Shioujikenminnomori, which has been developed as 

a One Health Forest. 

FAVA One Health Fukuoka Office will continue to exchange information with 

Dr. Matsuura with a view to collaborating with Colorado State University on 

One Health. 


